
Justification for Non-substantive Change

OMB Control No. 0694-0092

The purpose of this non-substantive change is to merge the reporting and the recordkeeping 

requirements for the Defense Priorities and Allocations System (DPAS) into a single collection.   

This proposed change moves the recordkeeping requirements for DPAS (OMB Control No. 

0694-0053) into the collection that covers the reporting requirement for DPAS (OMB Control 

No. 0694-0092).    

It is practical that the reporting and recordkeeping requirements for the same program be in 

the same collection.   This will also eliminate one collection and the cost and time associated 

with the renewal process.   Once this change is approved, BIS will submit a request to 

discontinue OMB Control No. 0694-0053.  


